
COX & PAL MER I co,andpalmerlaw.com 

New Brunswick I Newfoundland and Lab.ador I Nova Scotia I Pllnce Edward Island 

November 29, 2013 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Newfound land and Labrador Board of 
Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road 
P.O. Box 21040 
St. John 's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services 
and Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: 2014 Hydro Capital Budget Application 

We write to advise that Va le Newfoundland & Labrador Limited will not be commenting on 
the Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Application for approval of a capital project for the 
insta llation of diesel un its at Holyrood for the purpose of blackstarting the generating units, 
and for the deferral of lease costs. 

We t rust this is satisfactory. 

Yours very truly, 

\9' L:t~,,~~ 
LMOjjs 

c.c. Mr. Geoffrey P. Young, Senior Legal Counsel, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Mr. Thomas J. Joh nson. Consumer Advocate 
Mr. Gerard Hayes, Newfoundland Power 
Mr. Dean A. Porter, Poole Althouse 
Mr. Paul L Coxworthy, Stewart McKelvey 

Leanne M. O'Leary I Partner 
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